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Treasurer 
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Website of Interest

Annual Meeting
Our Annual Meeting for North Frontenac Little Theatre is

Monday, June 2, 2014 at our Hall in Tichborne at Road 38.

We have a Pot Luck at 6:00 P.M. and the Meeting starts at 7:00
P.M.

Remember to bring your own dishes and cutlery for the Pot Luck and
don’t forget we have an outhouse (so prepare accordingly).

For more information contact any of the executive.

Some of the agenda items for the meeting are: forming our next play
reading group, discussing upcoming productions, the new school in
Sharbot Lake and our role in it, spending some money and electing 3
new members to the executive. If you’re interested in being on the
executive in any capacity contact Nina Jenkins 613-279-2945 for
more information.

Anyone is welcome to come to the Pot Luck and/ or Meeting.

We always have a delicious spread so come prepared to enjoy
yourself!

Spring 2014 Production

We had a lot of fun with Norm Foster’s two one-act plays: My
Narrator and The Death of Me at the end of April. Our first time
doing Dinner Theatre at The Crossing at the Sharbot Lake Motor Inn
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was very successful. We had 87 people turn out for an evening of
laughter and socializing. We than moved the sets and lights to the
Oso Hall for our next two performances.

Congratulations to all for making our Spring 2014 Production a
creative and financial success!

Upcoming Productions
The executive is committed to a fall 2014 and spring 2015
production.

For the fall of 2014 we will be doing Aladdin, to be directed by
Brian Robertson.

For the spring of 2015 we will be doing a full scale musical (to be
decided at the annual meeting).

It is our intention that both productions will be at our new facility at
Granite Ridge Education Centre.

Exciting times ahead!

WEBSITE – www.nflt.ca

You can also visit us on Facebook.

This newsletter was prepared by John Pariselli.
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